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Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the meantime, make
sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for up-to-date information.
Participants: Mashell Morris Brown, South Carolina State Parks

at 22:33:29 on 7/09/2017 UTC

Mashell Morris Brown
at 22:33:28 on 7/09/2017 UTC

We own a local tea company called A Pup and A Cup TEA Co. We have 30
blends of loose leaf teas at 3 local stores as well as farmers markets and
festivals. We would like to discuss the possibility of selling in your gift shop or
providing tea to your guests. We would gladly send you samples. Please check
out our Facebook page "A Pup and A Cup Tea Company".

Thank you,

Mashell Brown

740-645-1831

South Carolina State Parks
at 22:33:29 on 7/09/2017 UTC

Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.


http://www.SouthCarolinaParks.com/
http://www.SouthCarolinaParks.com/

